Ross Cheyenne

From: Brandy Trotter <brandy.trotter@state.or.us>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2013 3:37 PM

To: Ross Cheyenne

Cc: HALEY Kathleen

Subject: RE: Senate Vets Committee, HB 2037A
Cheyenne,

Thank you for providing the Oregon Medical Board the opportunity to comment on HB 2037A.

The Board’s Legislative Advisory Committee reviewed this bill at its May 1 meeting. The Board has no
comments or concerns on the bill as written.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

From: Ross Cheyenne [mailto:cheyenne.ross@state.or.us]

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2013 12:42 PM

To: HOLTRY Barbara; Brandy Trotter; Kathleen Haley; CHAMBERLAIN Victoria * TSPC
Subject: Senate Vets Committee, HB 2037A




